

Circular No.70/2024-25 Date: 24 Sept, 2024

PTM ATTENDNACE FOLLOW UP REQUEST

Dear Parent,

This is to inform that the parents who were unable to attend the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) held on 21st September, 2024 are requested to collect their ward's First Term Report Cards on 27th September 2024, between 02:30 PM and 03:30 PM.

We request you to remain present for discussing your ward's Term-I progress with the Class Teacher.

There will be no other PTM held for Term-1.

(Principal)

Distribution

VPL, HMs Class Broadcast Groups Staff, Website I/C A Razdan (File)





























